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To: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works
From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer M
Date: November 10, 2005

Subject: West Road “No Parking” Zone

In January, 1993, the Village received a request to post West Road “No Parking” due to vehicles
parking to close too the intersection of West Road and St. Charles Road.

Currently West Road is posted “No Parking” from St. Charles Road to 95 feet north on the east side
and to 150 feet on the west side. West Road is now an improved street and was slightly reconfigured.
A new town home, built on the east side of West Road near St. Charles Road has a double wide
driveway. This has eliminated the need to post the east side of West Road “No Parking”. On the
west side of West Road the “No Parking” zone can be shortened.

Staff recommends eliminating the “No Parking” zone on the east side of West Road and to revise the

ordinance for the west side of West Road to read “West Road, west side, from St. Charles Road to a
point 110 feet north”.
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cc: Steve Sebby, Trustee, District 4
Greg Gron, Trustee, District 1
Transportation and Safety Committee
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